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PSEA Network meeting - Romania 

27 October 2022, 10.00 – 11.00 (held in hybrid mode) 

 

Participants: UNHCR, TdH, WHO, WVI, UNICEF, Plan International, IOM, Salvati Copiii, Amurtel, Patrir, 

Caritas  

Introductions and Updates from participants  

- The new members introduced themselves.  

- The PSEA Network lead shared that the first meeting of the government WG on PSEA and Anti-

Trafficking would take place on that date and that as per the PSEA Network’s Action Plan the 

emphasis would be on joint advocacy with the CRATTF on the creation of a vetting system for 

volunteers and for the accommodation scheme.  

-  Additionally, it was shared that the ToT organized by the PSEA Network successfully took place 

on the 11th of October with 21 participants and co-facilitation by UNHCR, UNICEF and Amurtel.  

- UNICEF reiterated the importance of having clarity on the way forward when we receive 

complaints regarding staff of other/unknown organisations.  

Presentation on the legal framework in case of disclosure of child abuse (Salvati Copiii)  

- Salvati Copiii made a presentation on the legal framework that is applicable in case of disclosure 

of child abuse, including relevant clauses of the L272/2004 on the promotion of children’s rights. 

UNICEF through a partner is working on a relevant program that might be presented in a future 

meeting.   

Presentation of Activity Info (replacing the 5Ws) and opportunity to express interest for the training 

(UNHCR IMO)  

 UNHCR Inter-Agency IOM presented the Activity Info system and shared the training 

opportunity to participate in an 1h online training on the new reporting mechanism.  

Next Steps  

 - A Task Force has been formed with on the Inter-Agency Referrals SOPs with the participation 

of Konstantina (PSEA Network), Ana Juarez (UNICEF) and Elena Cofaru (TdH)  

  - Members to inform Konstantina if they want to participate in the Activity Info training  

 - Elena from TdH will make a presentation in the next meeting on good practices for Safe 

Recruitment and organizations can feel free to invite their HR colleagues to attend.  

   

 


